
 
 

Memorial Resolution Honoring Dr. Hwa-Wei Lee 
  
Whereas the American Library Association (ALA) and the Chinese American 
Librarians Association (CALA) lost a valued member and a colleague on December 
17, 2023, with the death of Dr. Hwa-Wei Lee; 
  
Whereas Lee graduated from National Taiwan Normal University; received a 
master’s degree in education at the University of Pittsburgh, a master’s in library 
science from Carnegie Mellon University, and a Ph.D. in education from the 
University of Pittsburgh;



 
 
 



 
 
 


